
 

Classroom News    
Class Name: Windsor                                   Term :    Summer 1  

Whole School Topic: Bugs and Shrubs 

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 Windsor have been reading Super Worm in 

class and have been making our own 

superhero story. Students have been 

helping each other to create a roleplay of 

our story using props. We also wrote a 

brilliant poem about the insects in Super 

worm as an introduction to our Bugs and 

Shrubs topic. We are still working hard at our 

phonics skills and have been getting much 

better at blending sounds together to read 

words. 

We have been learning about time in 

maths. Some of us have been learning how 

to sequence events and some of us have 

been learning facts about time including 

how many seconds are in a minute. We 

have been practicing putting the months of 

the year in order. (Brandon is brilliant at 

putting the date on the board every day.) 

We have had the opportunity to work with 

a cricket coach to develop our cricket skills 

this half term and he is very impressed with 

our teamwork skills.  

 

 

 

 

 

Special moments Dates and points to remember 

Windsor class did so well when they spoke to the 

Judges at the final of the Agricultural Challenge 

about all their hard work. We came second 

overall and we won first place for our collage. 

The judges were particularly impressed that 

Naomi had made braille labels for all 52 flags on 

our commonwealth games collage. The judges 

could see that everyone in the class had 

worked really hard on the projects, which 

included growing radishes from seed through to 

making soup (the judge took the recipe home!) 

and making a water collector. Well done 

Windsor.  

23rd May – Trip to the Hawk Conservancy  

25th May – Last day of half term and non-school 

uniform day.  

4th June – back to school 

27th June – 4 Kingdoms 

29th June – Swimming at Northcroft 

4th July – Donnington Castle and picnic. 

5th July -  Bowling 

6th July – Bournemouth (pick up from school at 5) 

20th July - Last day of term  


